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UPDATE 11/21/12 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department Homicide Squad has charged Tyrone 
Shaw, B/M, 9/21/81 and Corey Haygood, B/M, 10/19/90, both residents of the 
City of Lauderhill, with Green’s death. 
 

Detectives from the Fort Lauderdale Police Department Homicide Squad and 
Career Criminal Unit, in conjunction with the FBI Violent Crime Fugitive Task 
Force and Lauderhill Police Department, located Shaw and Haygood in the City 
of Lauderhill.   
 

Shaw and Haygood were arrested at 8:15 P.M. on November 20, 2012. 
 
 

ORIGINAL 11/19/12 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on November 17, 2012 at approximately 7:16 P.M.  The homicide occurred at 
736 Northwest 12

th
 Terrace in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 

 

Fort Lauderdale Police Officers were called to the area after a physical 
altercation escalated to a shooting.   
 

Upon arrival, they discovered a male lying in the street suffering from gunshot 
wounds to his upper torso.  The victim was identified as Sydney Green, B/M, 
4/18/73, a resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 

Green was trauma alerted to Broward General Hospital.  Green succumbed to 
his injuries and was later pronounced deceased.  
 

This is still an active and ongoing investigation.  Investigators are urging anyone 
with further information regarding the homicide to contact Detective Juan 
Cabrera at 954-828-5581 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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